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MD 19 LCIF Coordinator (for Canadian Clubs) 

 

Report to Council Governors Meeting  June 12, 2021 

 

This fiscal year has not been as productive as I had hoped for.  Unfortunately due 

to the restrictions put on Clubs by the COVID 19 . Many Clubs lacked the 

resources to fund raise and many never even met for the better part of the year.  

 

Historically several Clubs contribute during the month of June, especially if they 

have escess funds to spend. I am hoping this will be the case again this year. 

 

As of April 30, 2021, 53 % of the Canadian Clubs in MD 19 have made a 

contribution this year so far for a total of $127,761. 

 

Hopefully things will improve drastically in the Next Lions year and we will finish 

Campaign 100 off with a bang. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Lions  Cec Specht 

MD 19 LCIF (Coordinator for the Canadian Clubs) 


